CUPE

North Shore
3 89 Neighbourhood House

Ratification Meeting

March 27, 2024

We are pleased to announce that we have reached an agreement with the North Shore
Neighbourhood House for a new Memorandum of Agreement.

All members employed by the North Shore Neighbourhood House are asked to attend a

virtual ratification meeting over Zoom on April 2, 2024, at 6:30 pm.
Details of the Memorandum will be shared at the meeting.

Please make every effort to attend.

Zoom Registration Link:

https://bit.ly/4ablYrM

Please call Tony Volpe, President, if you
have questions. Cell: 604-250-3917.

Tony Volpe Amal Hasan Tamara Laza
President Unit Rep National Rep




